
The staff at the Master of Arts Programme in European Studies is very much looking forward to 
meeting you all in Lund in August.  
 
Teaching and assessment of students’ performance may be carried out on the  University’s premises 
during the autumn semester of 2020. In such activities, the vice-chancellor’s  decisions and the 
Swedish Public Health Agency’s rules, general guidelines and recommendations to reduce the spread 
of Covid-19 are to be observed. Courses and programmes may need to be conducted remotely, 
wholly or in part. At MAPES we plan to conduct the courses on campus as far as possible, but we 
need to stay flexible and may have to adapt teaching during the semester, depending on the 
development of the Covid-19 situation. If necessary, we may use ‘blended learning’ and offer remote 
teaching.      
 
Please keep yourself updated regarding the coronavirus via this Lund University webpage: 
https://lunduniversity.lu.se/student-life/before-you-arrive/coronavirus-covid-19-
information/coronavirus-faq-newly-admitted-degree-students 
 
Do not hesitate to contact the student counsellor and programme administrator of MAPES with any 
questions!  
 
From August on this will be Susan Hydén. 

E-post susan.hyden@sol.lu.se 

Telefon 046–222 84 65 
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